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2025 Pension  
Payment Schedule

Friday January 31

Friday February 28

Monday March 31

Wednesday April 30

Friday May 30

Monday June 30

Thursday July 31

Friday August 29

Monday September 29

Friday October 31

Friday November 28

Wednesday December 31
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2025 Pension Payment 
Schedule

Important Reminders 

Moving to a new address?
Contact SHEPP by email, phone or letter regarding 
address changes to ensure you receive your T4A and 
other SHEPP mail in a timely manner.

Changing accounts or financial 
institutions?
Let SHEPP know if your account information changes. 
For security reasons, we require your new account 
information and your signature by email, fax, or letter mail.

Updating your beneficiaries? 
Review your designated beneficiaries regularly and be 
sure to contact SHEPP with changes to your family or 
marital status. Keeping your beneficiaries current will 
ensure any death benefit payable is disbursed according 
to your wishes.

Payment Confirmation 
Statement
Payment confirmation statements are not issued every 
month. You will receive a statement the month your 
pension payment begins. After that, you will only receive 
a statement annually or if there is a change to your 
payment amount. A printable copy of your most recently 
mailed statement is available on SHEPPweb.


